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@char i tysmithnpf

With fall fast approaching, we are
excited to present the latest edition

of CharitySmith's Quarterly
Newsletter. So, grab a warm drink,
settle in, and join us as we explore

the latest news and inspiring
stories. Thank you for being part of
the CharitySmith family. Together,

we create change, one act of
kindness at a time.

"Autumn is a second spring 
when every leaf is a flower."

Albert Camus

A heartfelt initiative dedicated to the memory of

Bob Begley, a passionate advocate for youth sports

and equal access to athletic opportunities. The fund

supports young athletes in the community by

easing the financial burdens of youth sports.

Fol low us on Twit ter
@Char i tySmithNPF



Now Offering Pre-Planned
Memorial Funds + Scholarships

At CharitySmith, we understand that planning for the future

encompasses more than just financial arrangements. It’s about

ensuring that your legacy continues to make a difference in the lives

of those you care about and the causes you hold dear.

Check out CharitySmith’s Latest News section on our

website for helpful articles on a variety of topics

ranging from grief support to music therapy.

LEARN MORE

IT’S AN HONOR TO BE YOUR TRUSTED
PARTNER ON THIS JOURNEY. 

On the Blog

VISIT BLOG

https://charitysmith.org/legacy-planning/
https://charitysmith.org/latest-news/

